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Church Life

Jesus Unmasked
You are invited to a mid-week study that will start back up January 
12th, led by Brad Sherrill which will be meeting in a hybrid in-person/
virtual format. Jesus Unmasked is a class that engages participants in 
the words of Jesus and asks us to consider how these words may carry 
direction and meaning for us today. Email Pastor Stacey for more info: 
srushing@chambleeumc.org 

Basketball Concessions
Work the Concession Stand during Basketball Season! Go to 
chambleeumc.org/basketballconcessions to sign up.

Save the Date
The installation of Rev. Dr. Byron Thomas, District Superintendent for 
the Central South District, will be held on Sunday, January 23 at 3:00 
pm at Columbia Drive UMC. Details to follow soon.

Join the Choir!
Did you enjoy the music during Advent and Christmas? Then now is 
the time to come bring your talents to the Chancel Choir! Rehearsals 
are Wednesdays at 7:00pm in the Music Room. We have some 
wonderful music planned for Lent and Easter. Join us! Contact Allen 
Barbee at abarbee@chambleeumc.org for details.

Wednesday Lunch
Wednesday lunch is canceled for the entire month of January and the 
first two weeks of February. When we return we will eat, depending on 
weather, in the serving area of the kitchen or the outdoor pavillion by 
the kitchen.

Backpack Buddies
Backpack Buddies needs your help to get our pantry ready for the 
spring semester! We are currently filling 28 backpacks a week for 
students at Huntley Hills Elementary that feed kiddos (and their 
families) over the weekend. Our biggest needs include ongoing 
donations of proteins (like Vienna sausages, tuna packets, or shelf-
stable meals), pastas (mac and cheese cups, ravioli cups, or ramen 
noodles), and Milk (non-refrigerated, shelf milk). Donations can be 
dropped off at the church anytime during office hours and can be 
placed on the cart labeled "Please put Backpack Buddies Donations 
HERE" which will be in the atrium for the next few weeks. Thank you 
for your continued support of children in our community and the 
Backpack Buddies ministry! Let Erin (esmith@chambleeumc.org) know 
if you have any questions. 
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Many of our Sunday School classes are now meeting in person during the 
10am hour between services. If you would like more information please stop 
by the Welcome Desk or email communications@chambleeumc.org. 

Starting today, we will move inside until further notice (hopefully permanently) 
for K-5 programming. If the weather is nice, we will take kids outside as much as 
possible, but will always be back inside for pick-up. When we move inside, we 
will begin our new Sunday School curriculum - The Gospel Project for Kids. Kids 
church will still be a rotating curriculum schedule and we are working our way 
through Bob Goff's Love Does For Kids. 

On Sundays, kids K-5 are dismissed during the 9am service for kid's church. If 
they are staying for Sunday School, they can just stay from kid's church through 
the SS hour. If not, parents should pick up following the 9am service in room 223. 
After SS, (about 10:45) ALL KIDS need to be picked up by a parent. K-2 will be in 
room 223, and 3-5 will be in room 225. Kids K-5 who are then attending 11am 
service will be re-dismissed during the service for kid's church. Kids can then be 
picked up following the 11am service in room 223.

Nursery will be available for infant through preschool during the service. If you 
need assistance finding the nursery or any other location please don’t hesitate to 
ask an usher, greeter, or any of our staff.

Classes/Groups



Please keep the following in your prayers today and throughout the week:

Our Members:
•	 Les Hammond recovering at home from abdominal issues, awaiting surgery.
•	 Holly Swing recovering at home from foot surgery
•	 Mary Lou Dennisson dealing with back pain, had epidural on back to ease the pain
•	 Gaylen Ehrig dealing with back pain, awaiting treatment options
•	 Ann Noel recovering from hip surgery at home
•	 Bill Thornton continuing treatment for pulmonary fibrosis
•	 Penny Rose continuing treatments for cancer

Our Loved Ones:
•	 Francis Mathis mother of Polly Van Duser, recovering from a fall
•	 Joseph Lipsky, Jr. Joe Lipsky's father, diagnosed with Stage 2 cancer in the muscular 

tissue of his bladder.
•	 Jen Driver neighbor of Kim and Ryan Nigro, traumatic injury, in ICU
•	 Kathy Bynum niece of Marilyn VanNote, diagnosed with bone cancer
•	 Valerie Engler future daughter-in-law of Steve Anderson
•	 Kendra Maher friend of Jo Burkhardt, this is her 1st holiday since losing her son to suicide
•	 Deb Gooch childhood friend of Susan Montgomery, treatment for stage 3 breast cancer
•	 Roger Black brother of Betty Robinson
•	 Doug Rewerts Marcia Myers' brother, recovering at home w/rehab
•	 Mary Russell mother of Mary Ruth Kearney, recovering at home
•	 Linda Schurz aunt of Marlee Newbill, has a rare form of cancer and now diagnosed 

with COVID
•	 Ron Vaught uncle of Marlee Newbill (husband of Linda Shurz above) in ICU with 

blood clots in both legs and COVID on oxygen.
•	 Ila Nichols daughter-in-law of Dean Nichols
•	 Chet Jameson brother of Andy Jameson
•	 Will McDaniel cousin of Andy Jameson has cancer
•	 Ashley Shorter cousin of Robear Stumpe, diagnosed with cancer, in her 30s.
•	 Natalie Caid friend of Cathy Newbill, waiting for liver transplant
•	 Janet Brouillard BFF of CJ Johnston, Lost her son to COVID. Her mother now has it 

and is hospitalized.
•	 Sarah Davenport friend of Holly Swing
•	 Otis Farmer friend of Ross Glover
•	 Bob Crosby father of Andy Crosby

Our Sympathy to:
•	 The family of Bobby Brown, well-loved, former member of CFUMC, husband of 

Emiline, who passed away on December 31.  Funeral service to be determined. Cards 
may be sent to: Emiline Brown, 306 Serenity Way, Woodstock, GA 30188.

•	 The family of Justine Mbabazi, sister of Dennis Muzahuzi, our youth director. She was 
laid to rest Wednesday, 12/22, in Uganda. Let us keep Dennis and his family in our 
prayers.

Our Congratulations to:
•	 We send our warmest congratulations to Rev. Dr. Eric Lee and Rev. Kristin Heiden Lee, 

who were married on December 30. We wish them our best in their new life together!!

Prayer Requests11:00 Order of Worship

We are excited for worship in the sanctuary! Thank you for helping 
us do all we need to do to make today’s experience safe and 
encouraging for all.

Here are the protocols we are all agreeing to abide by together:

-Check-in at the service you attend in the Narthex or Atrium

-Properly worn masks are required of everyone over two years of 
age for the entire service.

Thank you for your cooperation as we yield to one another for 
safety and the great opportunity to be together, 
in-person, for worship!

If you have any questions please let us know!

Welcome to Worship

Chiming of the Hour

Greeting and Invocation Rev. Stacey Rushing

Rev. RushingPrayers of the People & 
The Lord’s Prayer

Time of Fellowship

UMH 94*Doxology

Rev. Rushing*Prayer of Dedication  
of Offering

UMH 377*Hymn It Is Well with My Soul

Choral Call Lobe Den Herren
Chancel Choir

* All who are able, please stand

GriegOffertory A Dream
Mr. Callaway, organist

Rev. Dr. Eric LeeSermon Be Patient
Isaiah 40:26-31

Mrs. Erin SmithChildren’s Moment

UMH 347*Hymn Spirit Song

Prelude Evensong
Mr. Bill Callaway, organist

Callahan

Praise to the Lord, the Almighty
Mr. Callaway, organist

Postlude Kerr

Rev. Lee*Benediction

UMH 881*Affirmation of Faith

UMH 71*Gloria Patri


